
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 

We would like to invite individuals who are passionate about working with children and strive to create 
a nurturing, child-centric environment for young learners. 

If you love children, their sense of wonder, their energy, their sense of fun, their laughter, their 
mischievousness… Then the Enhancing Early Education Program (3EP) - a six- month early 
childhood teachers’ training course is for you. 

This course is targeted at young mothers, educators, entrepreneurs or simply anyone who is looking 
for a change in career. 

The programmme has a brand credibility of more than 18 years, with 750 strong alumni, placed in the 
eminent schools across NCR and PAN India.  

The course will begin on Wednesday, 2nd  July, 2025 and will be conducted in the premises of The 
Shri Ram School – Moulsari Campus, DLF phase III, Gurgaon. 

Join us for a Complimentary Workshop to meet and interact with the team at our center between 
11am -12 noon on either of the following dates: 

 
Wednesday, 26th February 2025 

Tuesday, 11th March 2025 

Monday, 7th April 2025 

Tuesday, 22nd April 2025 

 
Please register @ +91-9311760041 

 
Visit at: enhancing early education 

 
Looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

Regards, 

3EP Team 
 

 
Find Us:  

 

/enhancingearlyeducation 

https://enhancingearlyeducation.com/

